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Use of Force

Everyone has the right to be treated with
care, dignity and kindness when
admitted to our ward.

The use of force can sometimes be necessary to
ensure the safety of service users and others.

We will always use gentle communication,
reasoning and persuasion in the first instance.
We will do our best to avoid the use of force.

We strongly believe that most situations can be
resolved by listening and communication.

Speak to your named nurse for more information.
Ask for our Use of Force leaflet. You can also ask to speak to an
Independent Advocate at any time.




